From: Weekly Test Results

Cc: Weekly Test Results
Subject: Weekly Testing Results for Week of November 1 Due Monday (Nov 8)
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 3:27:00 PM

If you have already submitted your test results for the week of November 1, thank you. You do
not have to resend.

Because the Office of Human Resources does not have a record of proof that you are fully
vaccinated for COVID-19, you are required to test weekly for COVID-19.

Every Monday, you will need to submit your COVID-19 test results for the previous week.

Submit your results by replying to this email or directly to WeeklyTestResults@stmarytx.edu.
Please remember that the University only accepts PCR/laboratory-based test results and not

antigen/rapid results.

If you are approved to work remotely, you must still comply with this requirement.
If you are out on leave, you must still comply with this requirement.

Also, faculty and staff who fail to submit weekly testing results will be subject to disciplinary action.

As a reminder, information about the requirements can be found on St. Mary’s website under the
Coronavirus updates.

J. Guadarrama

Executive Director of Human Resources
Title IX Coordinator

Office of Human Resources
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic transmission and any attachments constitute confidential
information which is intended only for the named recipient(s) and may be legally privileged. If you have received
this communication in error, please contact the sender below immediately. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or
the taking of any action concerning the contents of this communication by anyone other than the named
recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.
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